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BULLETIN #: 200710-034-I 

DATE:  July 10, 2020 

TO:  OMHA Member Associations 

CC: OMHA Board; OMHA Convenors 

FROM: Ian Taylor - Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Return to Play – Association Programming – UPDATE 

 
As previously communicated, in Bulletin 200624-033-I, within Phase 2 - Stage 1 of the OHF Return to 
Hockey Framework, Minor Hockey Associations (MHA) may conduct, with the approval of the OMHA, 
instructional training for players registered with their MHA during the 2019-2020 season, where such 
training is conducted by a registered coach with the MHA during the 2019-2020 season. 
 
Currently, the OMHA has not started to approve requests from our associations, however, we have 
targeted August 4, 2020 as the earliest possible date that we would start to approve association 
programming.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and will advise when we are ready to move forward with 
request process including protocols. 
 
We will ensure any return to play puts the safety of our participants, first and foremost. 
 
 
 
 


